
 

Announcement of the Start of the Application Process for 

the Japanese Language Proficiency Test(JLPT) 

20, June, 2014 

 

Dear Sir / Madam, 

 

 As we announced on 13 April, it has been decided to implement the first Japanese 

Language Proficiency Test (JLPT) in South Africa on 7 December 2014. Applications will be 

accepted as per below.  

* Application Forms will only be made available at the reception venues listed below. 

１．Application Period: 1 July to 12 September, 2014. 

２．Venues:  

 -  The Cultural Center at the Embassy of Japan in Pretoria 

   (Mon – Fri 9:00 - 12:30, 14:00-16:00)  

Special Reception Venues will be available in the following cities: 

① Cape Town Consulate Office: From 7 July to 25 July (Mon – Fri 9:00 - 12:30, 14:00-16:00) 

② Durban - City Lodge Umhlanga Ridge Hotel: TBA (estimated around the beginning of September) 

③ Johannesburg - Japanese School in Emmerentia: 16 July, 20 August and10 September 

      From 10:00-12:00, Tel: 083-703-2282 (please call at the gate) 

３．Levels: N1-N5 (only one level may be taken per applicant). 

４．Cost: R300 for each level. 

５．Payment: Please make payment prior to application to: 

Account Holder: JAPANESE LANGUAGE PROFICIENCY TEST 

Bank:   FNB 

Branch:  BROOKLYN 

Account Number: 62479182398 

Branch Code: 250 655 

Account Type: CALL  ACCOUNT 

 

６．In order to Apply you will need to bring the following items to a reception venue: 

① 2 x ID Photos (3cm×4cm) (colour or black / white). 

② Proof of EFT Payment / Bank Transfer / Deposit Slip. 

Inquiries can be made to: The Embassy of Japan in South Africa: Cultural Section 

TEL: 012-452-1500 

FAX: 012-460-3880 

Email: info@pr.mofa.go.jp or ryan.keet@pr.mofa.go.jp 

JLPT Website http://www.jlpt.jp/e/index.html 

 

Committee for JLPT in South Africa 

Embassy of Japan in South Africa 
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